
This week... 
- we have absolutely LOVED ’Supertato!’ I know it was 

a huge hit last year with Miss Cain but it has been won-

derful to see how the children’s learning has pro-

gressed now that they are in Reception. Children 

(especially boys!) have been making up their own sto-

ries, creating their own supertatoes using potatoes and 

materials, which has prompted lots of language and 

writing skills. 

- we have also been accessing simple roller-skates over 

the past two weeks, which have been a hugely popular! 

This is developing a new physical skill, as well as pro-

moting resilience and determination. 

- we have been gathering information about vegetables 

and using this to interpret and create pictograms and 

tally charts.  

- we have also learnt a few facts about our class artist 

Kadinsky and we have been creating our own versions 

of his famous ‘Squares with Concentric Circles’ piece. 

We’ve used watercolours, oil pastels and brightly col-

oured paper. 

WELL DONE TO LAST WEEK’S SUPER SEN-

TENCE HEROES -  AVA BRIMELOW & THOMAS 

YORKE! 

At home... 
Please continue to support reading at home with your child, completing their green reading log. 

Please complete the Read, Write, Inc. letter formation sheet. Please practise reading the 6 

new green/red words, trying to read them on-sight as much as possible. 

‘Pushes and Pulls’ - around your house, have a look for objects which function, move and/or 

turn on by using the motion of a push or pull. Draw pictures of these items or write lists of 

the objects you find ready to share and discuss next week in school. 

 

Thank you for your time and support,  

Miss Graham, Mrs Savage, Miss Williams & Mrs Weeks 

 

Next week… 
- we will learn out simple forces and motions —push, 

pull, bounce, friction, gravity, repel, magnetise, 

stretch, up, down etc. 

- we will learn about these forces and motions through 

a range of activities, including SCOOTER DAY! 

Children are invited to bring a scooter to school on 

Friday 10th February. Children will take part in a 

scooter obstacle course, in groups, during the course 

of the morning (in the hall if the weather is bad). Chil-

dren will also be able to access their scooters 

throughout the day during outside provision, exploring 

different surfaces. We will use this to help us learn 

about forces and motions!  

If your child des not have a scooter, don’t worry, we 

have a few scooters in school which they can use in-

stead. 

*I’m aware that some of you have been struggling to 

access our school blog page, please follow these in-

structions: 

1. go to robinslane.co.uk - 2. click on ‘SCHOOL BLOGS’ 

at the top of the page - 3. click ‘Reception’ - a list of 

our blog items will appear, choose the one you would 

like - 4. add login details to leave a comment  

Homework 

Week beginning 30/1/17 

Parent comments: 

 

 

 

Miss Graham’s comment: 


